
Dear JRS Members: 

 

In recognition of the ARRS/JRS global partnership, the ARRS is making two December 

AJR review articles freely available to JRS members: 

 

·Review: Imaging of Trauma: Part 1, Pseudotrauma of the Spine—Osseous Variants 

That May Simulate Injury AJR December 2012 199:1200-1206; 

doi:10.2214/AJR.12.9083, http://www.ajronline.org/content/199/6/1200.full.pdf 

  

·Review: Imaging of Trauma: Part 2, Abdominal Trauma and Pregnancy—A 

Radiologist’s Guide to Doing What Is Best for the Mother and Baby AJR December 2012 

199:1207-1219;doi:10.2214/AJR.12.9091,http://www.ajronline.org/content/199/6/1207.fu

ll.pdf 

 

If you are not a current ARRS member and would like to join the ARRS, an online 

application is available at https://www.arrs.org/Membership/apply/apply.cfm.  

 

·If you are in-training, please input JRS2013 in the promotional code field to receive 

complimentary online only international in-training membership.  

 

·If you are in practice, please input JRSMEM in the promotional code field to receive a 

significantly reduced rate for online only international membership in recognition of the 

ARRS/JRS global partnership. 

 

Register to attend the ARRS 2013 Annual Meeting taking place April 14–19 in 

Washington, DC.  More information about the meeting is available at 

http://www.arrs.org/Education/Meetings/AM13/. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

ARRS 

 

www.arrs.org * membership@arrs.org  
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